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Y2 Owl Day  
  

 

 

  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are excited that our owl visit is approaching. You will notice a slight change to the 
date. It is now on Wednesday, 6th November, during the afternoon, rather than 
Tuesday, 5th November 2024. 
 
The owl visit is always a special occasion as the children can experience the owls in 
flight which is magical but also the ‘Owlman’ has a wealth of knowledge that fascinates 
everyone. We will then have chance to observe them close up to draw them. It also fits 
into our science work on habitats and our literacy book study of ‘The Owl Who Was 
Afraid of the Dark’ by Jill Tomlinson. 
 
We ask for a voluntary contribution of £2.34p per child which will be added to your parent 
pay account.  Please log on to Parentpay to make payment and give permission for your 
child to take part in this event. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Y2 Team 
 

  
  

  



 


